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Eversource’s No. 1 priority is providing safe, reliable energy. In keeping with that commitment, 
Eversource submitted proposed delivery rate adjustments to the Public Utilities Regulatory Authority 
(PURA) for review. As a result, a delivery rate increase will take effect with your May bill.

About Your May Bill

31095-I-1116

This increase  
is driven by two 

primary factors;

Please visit Eversource.com/understand-my-bill for more information about this and other components of your bill.

Costs that had been postponed in  
2020 and in 2021 due to the economic 

strain on customers from COVID-19.

And an increase in costs associated with 
maintaining the safety and reliability of our 

electric transmission and distribution systems. 

This increase is driven by two primary factors;
1 2

If approved by PURA, the average residential customer will see an approximate increase to their total bill of 
about $7 or 4.5% effective May 1. The impact to your bill will depend on the rate you’re on and your energy use.



Eversource is here to help you find ways to manage your energy use and bill. 

Visit Eversource.com/home-savings, to take advantage of cost-saving energy efficiency programs tips and tools.
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